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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Temporary Traffic Control installed. 

• Temporary Mailboxes installed midblock on K Avenue between 18th and 
20th Street. 

• Existing Mailboxes removed and stored on owner’s property. 

• Milling of the asphalt pavement from 16th to 20th Street. 

• Concrete removals 

• Storm Sewer pipe delivered to site. 
 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK: 
  

May 22nd: 

• Trash collection: Hulstein Excavating will label all trash/recycling cans 
with your house number Monday morning. If you live on a corner, 
please place your trash/recycling can on the side street to Avenue L. If 
you live mid-block, Hulstein will haul your trash/recycling can to the 
nearest side street to Avenue L and return it back within 24 hrs 
following collection. 

 

• Begin Storm Sewer installation starting at 16th Street. 
 

 

COMING SOON: 
  

• No work Memorial Day. 
 

• Mid-June: Begin dirt work. 
 

• Contact the City if you have an existing sprinkler system. 
 

• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 
replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 

 

• 10th to 16th Street: Work in this area is expected to begin in July. 
 


